CITY OF BUFFALO

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION,
FINANCE, POLICY AND URBAN AFFAIRS

DIVISION OF PURCHASE

BYRON W. BROWN WILLIAM L. SUNDERLIN DONNA ESTRICH
MAYOR DIRECTOR COMMISSIONER
Addendum

To Formal Proposal
Date: March 6, 2017

REPLACEMENT OF EXISTING
125VDC STATION BATTERY SYSTEM
FOR THE
WATER DEPARTMENT

Please note the following clarification:

» On page 13 of the formal proposal listed above it states the pre-bid meeting will
be on Wednesday March 21, 2017. This should read, Tuesday March 21, 2017
at 2:00PM.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Please insert with bid package.
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